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Plasrefine Recycling Pty Ltd 

 

Further to my letter of objection on 17th March, 2022 

Having had the opportunity to meet Nanxi Sheng at a community meeting with GHD  just 
over a week ago, I was able to ask her what the Government’s role in the Plasrefine project.  
She said on several occasions that it was just her and her uncle and that there was no 
government involvement at all.   

Nanxi is obviously a very intelligent lady with science degrees to her name and we do know 
that her uncle has no experience in Plastic Waste Recycling, are we then to believe that this 
State Infrastructure Development, bypassing our Wingecarribee with all its local knowledge, 
is to be run by a couple who obviously have little idea of what a development of this nature, 
on an illogical site, in The Southern Highlands of all place, entails. 

The more details, or more importantly, lack of details that emerge from GHD and the more 
and more holes in the EIS there are, the more scared I become. 

Please refer to BOM historical info over five years for Moss Vale (on line) and my 
neighbour’s wind analysis to 2014 for Moss Vale attached.  You will note the prevalence of 
the west wind.  Plasrefine’s proposal to have the entrance to their complex facing west is a 
recipe for disaster.  Not only will the sorting processes be a nightmare of containment but 
emissions will spread far into the Sydney Water Catchment dropping chemically laced 
residue (however little) wherever it chooses.  The Southern Highlands is a rural landscape 
with a multitude of livestock, fish in dams and waterways, birds of all varieties which will all 
be affected. 

When GHD were asked to show the plans for the construction of the facility even they 
joined the laughter of the community present when such an inadequate diagram was 
produced!!  

Please give the Plasrefine EIS your tick of DISAPPROVAL 

 

Jean McKern 

 




